Retirees invited
to open house

Military retirees from throughout
the state are invited to attend the
seventh & nual Retiree Open House
Fort Richardson May 2.

The event is designed to keep
retirees in Alaska up to daie on
changes or nmnmm ht the curr:m

et =
hyﬂm&hinfmt:ry Divi-.
sion (Light) Retirement Services Of-
fice, the house is open 1o all
retirees of all services amd their
families. More than 6,000 invitations
have been sent out,
Reservations for the dinner are re-
quired by Friday. Lois Bridwell,
retirement services officer at Fort
Richardson, can be contacted for
rﬂurﬂﬂnus or information at

862-3201,



